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Dear Chair Salinas,

I am a 4th generation farmer in Washington County.
Applications to our crops are taken seriously and applied as prescriptions as part of a management system for our
plant health to provide high quality commodities for consumers.
It is my strong opinion that this is NOT a state legislative decision to make with the following process in place
following identifying a PROBLEM:
Toxicology & environmental studies (can take up to 5 years)
EPA evaluations & approval
Label development (the label is the law)
State registration (ODA)
Product to market - myself included, applicator licenses are earned

Oregon farmers must have access to the most effective and safest products and technology to protect their crops and
ensure the viability of their operations.

I ask you to oppose HB 4109 and allow the regulatory process at ODA to move forward.

Sincerely,

Jacqueline Duyck Jones
11220 NW Roy Rd
Banks, OR 97106
jduyckjones@gmail.com
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